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Submission: I do not agree to the substansive increase to my Council rates and have advised the Coffs Harbour Council 
accordingly on their online website, which I believe it not taken seriously. This increase is not justified and as a single 
pensioner I am currently finding the rates for the services gained do not justify such a high increase. This Council should be 
looking at efficiencies of services and then the rate payers would be happier. There is currently too much waste that is 
happening across the Council. 
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